
 

TOWN COUNCIL COMMUNICATION 

 

DATE May 16, 2023 

FROM: Tammy Dixon, Town Secretary 

AGENDA ITEM: Discuss and consider appointments to the ad hoc Special Events Advisory 
Committee. 

SUMMARY: 

On January 17, 2023, the Town Council adopted Resolution 2023-02 creating an ad hoc Special Events 
Advisory Committee (Committee).   

On February 2023, the Town Council appointed Councilmembers Crandall and Roberts to the council 
positions and on March 21, 2023 appointed the follow members 

Per the Resolution, the Committee is comprised of four members who are residents of the Town who 
shall be appointed by the Town Council; and two members of the Town Council. 

On March 21, 2023 the Town Council appointed the follow residents to the committee: 
 
Lori Van Alstine 
Randy Van Alstine 
Brenda Brown 
Sean Stenovitch 
Melissa DeWitt, Alternate Member 

 
Margie Arens had applied to be a member; however, since Margie would become a Councilmember in 
May, Councilmember Crandall announced he would step down at that time to allow Margie to be the 
second Council appointed member. 
 

RECOMMENDED MOTION OR ACTION:  Move to remove and appoint members. 


